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EVALUATING KEY WORKER SERVICES FOR 

DISABLED CHILDREN AND THEIR FAMILIES
Information Sheet For Parents/Guardians

Thank you for completing the questionnaire we sent you.  This leaflet is to remind you of the nature of the research project and to ask you if you would like to participate in the final phase of the study. 

The aim of the project

The aim of the study is to find out more about whether the services provided to disabled children and their families are meeting their needs, and how services can be improved. Particularly, we are interested in evaluating the key worker service you receive.  A key worker or care co-ordinator is a person who should be contacting you regularly to co-ordinate the care your child receives and to make sure you are getting the services you need. 

This project has three main aims:

· To compare different types of key worker services in the UK, and find out how these services affect children and families. 

· To describe the views of children and parents concerning the key worker service they receive and find out which aspects of the service contribute to better care.

· To develop recommendations about how key worker services should best be provided. 

Who is doing the study?

The study is based at the Social Policy Research Unit at the University of York and is being conducted by Veronica Greco, Tricia Sloper, Jennifer Beecham, Rosemary Webb and Sheila Sudworth.  The study is funded by the Department of Health, the Department for Education and Skills, and HM Treasury Evidence Based Policy Fund.

What will I be asked to do?

You indicated on the questionnaire that you would be willing for us to contact you about participating in a final phase of our study.  This would involve one of us would coming to visit you at your home, or any other place you choose, at a date and time that would best suit you.  We would like to interview you about whether your key worker service has been helpful and how it could be improved.  We also would like to discuss any needs you may have that are not being met by the services you are receiving at the moment. The aim of the interview is to collect information on parents’ views of their key worker service and anything they think could be done to improve services they receive.  We expect that the interview will take about one to one and a half hours.  We would like to tape record the interviews and we will ask you about this before we start.  If you would prefer not to be tape recorded, we will take notes.

If your child is interested in taking part, we will also ask him or her to talk to us.  This could be when we visit you or at another time.  More information about this is provided in the enclosed information sheets for children and young people.  If you would like to take part but your child does not wish to, or vice versa, that is OK.

Why should I take part in the project?

By participating in this project you will help to inform service providers about your experience of key worker services.  By doing this, we hope that in the future, disabled children will get better help.
Do I have to take part?

If you decide not to take part, that’s OK.  If you do decide to take part and later change your mind, you can withdraw at any time.  You do not have to give a reason.  Whether or not you decide to take part will not affect any treatment or care that you or your child receive.

What will happen to the information?

All the information you give us is confidential.  We will not discuss what you have told us with anyone and we will not disclose to anyone that you are taking part.  Reports from the research will not identify anyone who has taken part.

When we have completed the research, we will produce a report of what parents, young people and staff have told us.  The report will include recommendations about the best way for key worker services to meet the needs of disabled children and young people and their families. 

You will be sent a summary of the report.  The report will also be sent to those who funded the research.  We hope they will use our report to plan future help for children, young people and their families.

What happens next?

If you feel you might like to take part in this phase of the project, please post the enclosed response form to us in the envelope provided.  You do not need to use a stamp.  We will then get in touch with you to tell you more about the project.  If you then decide to take part, we will arrange a date to come to visit you. 

If you would like to get in touch with us, please feel free to contact Veronica Greco (email: vg3@york.ac.uk) or Tricia Sloper (email: ps26@york.ac.uk) at the Social Policy Research Unit, University of York, York YO10 5DD, tel. 01904 433608. 
Alternatively you can contact the Chair of the Humanities & Social Sciences Ethics Committee (HSSEC): Dr Robert McMurray, The York Management School, University of York, Heslington, York, YO10 5DD.  Email. Rm517@york.ac.uk

Thank you for reading this leaflet!

